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The Engineering Design Graphics Journal is 
the official publication of the Engineering 
Design Graphics Division of ASEE. The 
scope of the Journal is devoted to the 
advancement of engineering design graph­
ics, computer graphics, and subjects related 
to engineering design graphics in an effort to 
1) encourage research, development, and 
refinement of theory and applications of 
engineering design graphics for understand­
ing and practice, 2) encourage teachers of 
engineering design graphics to experi- * 
ment with and test appropriate teaching 
techniques and topics to further 
improve the quality and modernization \ 
of instruction and courses, and 3) stimu­
late the preparation of articles and papers on 
topics of interest to the membership. 
Acceptance of submitted papers will depend 
upon the results of a review process and 
upon the judgement of the editors as to the 
importance of the papers to the membership. 
Papers must be written in a style appropriate 
for archival purposes. 
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Dear Members: 

I'll breathe a big sigh of relief after turning over 
this last issue of the Journal to the printer. My 
three-year term as editor has come to an end. It 
was a lot of work but I always felt I had the sup­
port of the membership. 

I want to thank all the division members who have 

contributed to the Journal's success. 

Members of the publication committee—Sue 
Miller my Technical Editor, who did a great job 
supervising the review process—Clyde Kearns, 
Circulation Manager who has served the Journal 
diligently for many years—and Mark Bannatyne, 
Advertising Manager, who has spent many hours 
on the phone on behalf of the Journal. 

/ also want to thank all the members of the review 
board who served during my term. Through your 
efforts, the Journal remains a quality publication. 

Finally, thanks to all the contributing authors, for 
without you there would be no Journal. I'm glad to 
report that recently, the number of papers being 
submitted for publication has increased. We all 
need to keep publishing to keep the Journal strong. 

Congratulations and good luck to the new publi­
cation team. Sue Miller will assume the duties of 

Journal Editor. I've agreed to stay on as Sue's 
Technical Editor. David Kelley, who will join 

j us at Purdue this Fall, will be the new 
Advertising Manager. Clyde will stay on as 

Circulation Manager but hopes to start training 
someone new for the job soon! 

See you at the Mid-year in San Antonio! 
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